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14th July 2019                 THE NEWSLETTER            Fifteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time  (year C)  
   
Mass Schedule for this week  

Date Time Intention Feast 

Sa     13th  5.30pm  St P’s Valerie Pothecary L Vigil of 15th Sunday of OT (year C) 

Su     14th  9.30am    St J’s For the Parish 15th Sunday of OT (year C) 

             11.00am  St P’s Priest’s Intention !5th Sunday of OT (year C) 

M      15th  NO MASS  St Bonaventure DB 

T        16th  8.00am    St P’s Neil Summers L Our Lady of Mount Carmel  

W      17th  8.00am    St P’s Philip Hopkins L Weekday in Ordinary Time (Week 15) 

Th      18th  NO MASS   Weekday in Ordinary Time 

F        19th  8.00am    St P’s  Thomas Wilkinson F Weekday in Ordinary Time 

(Every Saturday Afternoon:  Holy Hour with Confessions at 4.30pm,    Benediction at 5.15pm) 
 
L = Lately Dead, A = Anniversary of Death, R = Remembrance          M = Martyr, V = Virgin, B = Bishop, Pp = Pope 
P = Personal Intention, S = Sick, B = Birthday   F = Founders Mass             D = Doctor, P = Priest, R = Religious  

Please pray for the following, the anniversary of 
whose deaths occur at this time.    Winifred 
Brown, Elizabeth Clayton, Mary Josephine 
Wilcock and Joan Mary Holden.  May their souls 
and the souls of all the faithful departed through 
the mercy of God, rest in peace.  
 
 
Readings at Mass 

  15th Sunday of OT (C) 16th Sunday of OT (C) 

First Deut 30; 10 – 14 Gen 18; 1 - 10 

Second Col 1; 15 - 20 Col 1; 24 - 28 

Gospel Luke 10; 25 - 37 Luke 10; 38 - 42 

 
 
 
 
 
Diocesan Website: 
  http://www.dioceseofsalford.org.uk  
for information on our Diocese and what is 
happening. 
  

 
 

 

Praying with the Pope in July 2019 
 

That those who administer justice may work 
with integrity, and that the injustice which 
prevails in the world may not have the last 
word.. 
 

Look at www.ThePopeVideo.org for more 
information. 
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Today  
Is the 15th Sunday of Ordinary Time.   In the Gospel 
we hear Jesus tell the parable of the Good 
Samaritan, a story unique to Luke’s Gospel. 
 
31 day of St Ignatius 
The British Jesuits invite you to take part in the 31 
days of St Ignatius.   Please take a flyer. 
 
Summer Holidays 
The pupils from the College and from SMH are now 
on their summer break.   The pupils from St 
Joseph’s still have another week to go.  Over the 
holidays there will still be Holy Hour and 
Benediction on a Saturday afternoon and the 11am 
Mass on a Sunday morning.  
 
Next Sunday 
Is the 16th Sunday of Ordinary Time.   In the Gospel 
Luke tells the story of the visit of Jesus to the house 
of Martha and Mary in Bethany. 
 
The Collection 
The collection last week came to: 

Vigil Mass 9.30am 11.00am Total 

£ 112.00 £ 131.72 £ 196.99 £ 440.71 

Some people prefer to make their contribution to 
church funds by standing order.   These averaged 
out £100 per week during the month of June. 
Thank you for your generosity.  
 
Celebrating the Sacrament of Marriage 
Please pray for Martin Taylor and Eleanor Price 
who will be celebrating the sacrament of Marriage 
here in St Peter’s next weekend.   We wish them 
every happiness.  
 
St Ignatius Day celebrations 
We are hosting the celebrations for St Ignatius day 
on Wednesday 31st July.   Parishioners from 
Liverpool, Preston and Manchester have been 
invited.   The programme is: 
6.00pm and 6.30pm – tour of the museum 
    (you need to pre book for one of these tours) 
7.00pm  Mass in St Peter’s 
After Mass refreshments will be available in 
Theodore House.   I am hoping our parishioners will 
be on hand to welcome our guests. 
 

Red Box Collection:  
Thank you to everyone who donates to Missio/APF, 
either by standing order or via the Red Boxes. The 
recent collection from Red Boxes came to £382.37, 
which has now been paid into the account of APF 
Mill Hill Missionaries.  
Please do not put foreign coins in the Red Boxes as 
they break the counting machine. 
Please help yourself to a Missio magazine from the 
back of Church.   Thanks for your generosity. 
 
Deanery Walk  
Thanks to everybody who attended the 
Midsummer Walk for our Deanery and for those 
who helped with planning it. The walk began with 
the Hope in the Future Prayer in front of the newly 
restored statue of Our Lady outside Stonyhurst 
College. It continued around the Tolkien Trail  
(all 6 miles) and included a picnic lunch beside the 
River Hodder.   Walkers continued for as long as 
they wished and various opt-outs were offered. It 
was wonderful to get together in glorious and 
historic countryside, to strengthen existing 
friendships and to make new ones.   Our Deanery 
stretches as far north as Dunsop Bridge, as far west 
as Lostock Hall, as far east as Clitheroe and as far 
south as Darwen. Forty-six people from eleven 
different parishes joined the walk. The next 
Deanery event will be a bar-b-que at Lee House in 
September.   Watch this space. 
 
Fr Tim Away 
Fr Tim will be away from the parish to make his 
retreat from Monday 22nd July to Tuesday 30th July.   
During this time the weekday Masses will be 
replaced by communion services.   Fr Paul Fletcher, 
the superior of the Jesuit Community in Preston, 
will celebrate the weekend Masses on 27th / 28th 
July.    Fr Paul is profoundly deaf, so he “signs” the 
Mass.   However, he can lip read in three 
languages.   Please make him feel welcome. 
  
Going into Hospital 
If you are going into hospital, you must make it 
clear to the nurse that you wish to see the Catholic 
Chaplain; your details are no longer passed on 
automatically.   If you would like to receive the 
Sacrament of the sick before you go in to hospital, 
this is of course possible.   Just contact Fr Tim. 


